NOTICE

Dated: 05.10.2020

Reference:-  EOI for Empanelment of Application Service Providers  
                      for Services Related to Ease of Doing Business

[bookmark: _GoBack]1.	All the prospective Bidders are informed that the bid submission date has been rescheduled from 5th Oct, 2020 to 14th Oct, 2020 (at 2 PM).

3.	Please visit website www.dgrpg.punjab.gov.in for further updates related to this EOI.

Member Secretary
